
De: Shermie Lee  
Enviada: quinta-feira, 20 de Setembro de 2012 19:00 
Assunto: Portugal (OTOC) - Invitation to 2012 IFAC Council Meeting, Cape Town, South Africa 
 
Dear Mr. Azevedo, 
 
Your application for Associate status in IFAC was considered by the IFAC Board at its meeting 
on September 6-7, 2012. The Board agreed to recommend your organization as an Associate to 
the IFAC Council in November, that will take place in Cape Town, South Africa. We are 
extending this invitation to you now to allow your organization to start making relevant travel 
arrangements and hope you will be able to attend your very first IFAC Council meeting. 
Please find attached Council package forms for the IFAC Council meeting in Cape Town, South 
Africa in November of this year. Please return appropriate forms as soon as possible to Ms. 
Irina Kaminsky. Kindly note that closer to the date of the meeting, I will provide you with detailed 
information with regard to a photo opportunity with the IFAC President and CEO should your 
organization be admitted by the IFAC Council as an Associate of IFAC. 
If you have any questions with regard to the registration, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. 
Irina Kaminsky at your convenience. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Thank you. 
Kind regards, 
Shermie 
 
Ms. Shermie Lee 
Executive Assistant 
International Federation of Accountants 
www.ifac.org <http://www.ifac.org/> 


